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Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Thank you for taking the time to read the following information:
Firstly, we would like to say a huge thank you to all pupils and parents for adhering so well to our new Covid Guidelines which have been in place since September. The children have all been excellent in following the new guidelines and everything is running very smoothly in the school. Well done and thank you!

Parent/Teacher meetings

The teachers greatly appreciate your positive engagement with our Parent /Teacher meetings which took place by phone this week.
Readathon

Thank you to Ms. Martin for organising the very successful Readathon which runs until November 30th.  We are thankfully reaching our target number of books in each class and are raising a very much appreciated amount of money for MS. Thanks to all the children who participated and to parents, grandparents and families who kindly donated to this cause. The children’s reading has been greatly enhanced and we hope this will continue.
Shared SET ( Special Education Teacher )

Our 2nd SET post is shared with Gainstown National School so Ms. Bermingham attends Gainstown for 2 days per fortnight at the moment.

Christmas Raffle

Next week we will distribute our annual Christmas Raffle cards. Our raffle will take place on Friday 18th December @ 10am via Zoom. We will send out the link beforehand.
Christmas Cards
Thank you to the Parents Association once again for organising the Christmas Cards which will be arriving very soon! We appreciate the funds raised for the school from this initiative.
Advent

As we would normally gather together as a whole school group to celebrate the season of Advent with a school Prayer Service, we have decided to hold a Zoom Advent Prayer Service next week between all the classes!

Christmas Celebrations
Christmas will officially begin on Friday with the Toy Show!! Next week we will put up our tree and crib and begin the countdown! Although there will be no official Christmas concert this year, there will be lots of festive fun in all classes in the run up to Christmas with Christmas carols, movies, art etc. 

Blog 

Always keep an eye on our Blog page at milltownpassns.com for photos / updates /information etc.
Christmas Holidays

School closes for Christmas holidays on Tuesday 22nd December at 12 noon and reopens on Wednesday 6th January.

Yours sincerely
Pauline O’Hara

_________________________

Principal
